
From: Aaron Straight <astraigh@stanford.edu>
To: <balbini@smcgov.org>
CC: <jessicakoehne@gmail.com>
Date: 6/27/2015 8:26 PM
Subject: File #PLN2015-00072

Dear Mr. Albini,

I am writing to you with regard to the consideration of the appeal of the tree removal request at 1090 Los 
Trancos Rd.  We live directly across from the owners of 1090 at 1103 Los Trancos Rd but will not be here 
on July 8th to attend the planning commission meeting.  We fully support the request to remove the Black 
Oak Tree from 1090 Los Trancos Rd. We feel that the owners of 1090 Los Trancos are acting in the best 
interest of the  area to maintain their property and ensure that no damage will occur to adjoining parcels.

Best

Aaron Straight and Alison Farrell

1103 Los Trancos Rd.
Portola Valley CA
94028
650-529-1442



Janneth Lujan - Request for Postponement of Consideration of Agenda Item #7, Planning 
Commission Meeting NO. 1599 

Dear Mr. Albini: 

I am requesting that the above-referenced item be deleted from agenda for the 7/8/17, meeting, and 
included as an agenda item for the 7/22/15, Planning Commission meeting. The bases for this request 
are as follows:

1. I calendared 7/22 as the meeting date for consideration of the item, and subsequently advised 
several interested Los Trancos Woods residents of that date. 

2. On 6/24/15, I departed for a camping trip in central frontier Nevada, and did not return to my 
residence until the evening of 7/3/15. At that time, I became aware of the actual date.

3. At least 4 of the interested LTW residents scheduled vacation time so as to be available for the 
7/22/125 meeting, but will not be returning in time for the 7/8 meeting. 

4. I recently had abdominal surgery and experienced some discomfort during my Nevada camping 
trip. I had tentatively planned a follow-up visit for Wednesday.

I regret the date confusion and subsequent need for this request. However, the black oak"s possible 
removal is a matter of great import to both us and several neighbors. I have waited patiently for 
resolution of our appeal, and hope that the Commission will be similarly disposed as it considers our 
request. Moving the item to 7/22, would be a further demonstration of the Commission's commitment to 
full due process in this matter.

Thank you for consideration of this request. Please feel free to contact me at 650-851-7091 with 
questions or information. Please also note my new e-mail address: tom.uridel@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Tom Uridel
1111 Los Trancos Road
PLN2015-0072

From: Tom Uridel <tvuridel@earthlink.net>
To: Brian Albini <BAlbini@smcgov.org>
Date: 7/6/2015 3:13 PM
Subject: Request for Postponement of Consideration of Agenda Item #7, Planning Commission 

Meeting NO. 1599
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